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____________________ 

(Insert today’s date) 

 

(Your Name) 

(Street Address) 

(City, State ZIP Code) 

 

Dear Shipmate, 

 

Each year, the USS Fiske (DD/DDR-842) Association, Inc. must take upon itself the task 

of requesting its members for the Annual Dues necessary to maintain and continue 

operations.  As the Association voted at its 2009 Reunion, we have kept the Annual Dues 

amount at the $10.00 per year level. 

 

Please indicate the years you wish to pay:  20___  20___  20___  20___ 20 ___ 

      (Please email the Treasurer if you are unsure which years you owe) 

 

I would to also like to make a Voluntary Contribution of $ _______ to assist a Shipmate 

who may be unable to pay dues. 

 

Total amount of your payment (check only please): $ ______________ 

 

Please complete the following items in order that our records are up to date: 

 

      E-mail address _________________  Home telephone ____________________ 

      Cell Telephone _________________ 

 

      Do you wish for a Dues Card to be Sent:  Yes ________  No _________ 

      Do you wish to receive the Newsletter:     Yes ________  No _________ 

 

Please make your check payable to: USS Fiske (DD/DDR-842) Association, Inc. 

 

                 Mail To: USS Fiske (DD/DDR-842) Association, Inc. 

                                 c/o James R. Rapson, Treasurer 

                                 244 Park View Avenue 

                                 Warwick, RI 02888-2541 

 

You may contact the Treasurer at: jrrapson@cox.net or (401) 781-5879 

 

The USS Fiske (DD/DDR-842) Association, Inc. thanks you for your continued support. 

 

mailto:jrrapson@cox.net

